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Ruth Nettles

From: mike smallridge [michael.smaliridge@century21.com]
Sent: Friday, January 09, 2009 2:23 PM

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us

Subject: wv territory letter

Attachments: Iwv territory letter.docx

1. The person responsible for this electronic filing is:

Mike Smaliridge
Mike Smallridge Utility Consulting
1645 W. Main St.

Inverness, FL. 34450 vlr’/\ Abi)
(u'

Phone 352-302-7406

2. The docket Number is # 080710 and the Title is- Application for an extension of Service Area.
3. The total # of pages in each attached document is 1.
4. The attachment is as letter in objection t the extension of service area by LWV Utilities.

OOCUMENT KYUMBER-DATE
00213 JAN-98
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L.W.V UTILITIES
7552 CONGRESS ST.
SUITE 4
NEW PORT RICHEY, FL. 34653

1/9/09

Commission Clerk

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oaks Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

RE: Docket # 080710.

Dear Florida Public Service Commission:

1. LWV Utilities hereby objects to the application for extension of service area by
Orangewood Lakes Services, Inc. particularly as it pertains to the following:

A. The home located at 6634 Hone St. New Port Richey
B. The Home located at 6640 Hone St. New Port Richey

2. LWV Utilities believes these homes are already with- in the Service area of LWV
Utilities and wishes to avoid any alteration of our established service franchise
territory now or in the future.

Please advice as to the next step in this process.

Sincerely,

S/lames A. Weeks

Jim Weeks
LWV Utilities.

DOCUMENT NUMBER-DATE
00213 JAN-98
FPSC'COMM!SS!GN CLERR



